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May 14, 2020 

 

Dear students, parents, and community; 

As the school year wraps up, I want to thank you all for your hard work and 

perseverance as we maneuvered through these unprecedented times.  I know 

learning from home is not the best scenario for growth but it is the safest way in 

these troubling times.  During these times, we as a district have grown and 

learned.  We are always looking for ways to engage students in learning and this 

opportunity has opened our eyes to new and creative ways to reach a child.   

The end of the official remote learning will be on May 22.  This date will also 

conclude the breakfast and lunch program offered through the cafeteria.  We will 

take the last week, May 26 – 29, to check out with students and provide 

opportunities to return your Chromebook.  More specific directions for ending the 

school year will come from the different building levels. 

Again, we thank you for your cooperation.  Enjoy your summer break.  Stay safe 

and healthy.  We hopefully look forward to starting the school year in August back 

in the classroom.   

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Chris Clark 
South Fork Superintendent 
 
 
 


